
 

 

WIHSE awarded planning grant from NSF to develop an “Engineering Research 
Center for Healthy and Safe Aging" 

This planning grant will last one year and will be under the direction and leadership of Pascale 
Carayon, Jingshan Li, Hongrui Jiang, Beth Meyerand, and Jane Mahoney. 

 

WIHSE announces new Administrator, Teresa Thuemling  

Welcome (back) Teresa! Teresa was originally at CQPI until 2015 as the CQPI/SEIPS Operations 
Manager and Coordinator for the SEIPS Short Course. We are happy to have her back as our 
Administrator! 

 

Pascale Carayon receives IEA/Elsevier John Wilson Award at 2018 Triennial 
Congress of the International Ergonomics Association 

This award recognizes major contributions in the field of applied ergonomics, either a specific 
study or project on applied system design or significant advances in ergonomic design and 
research. 

http://cqpi.wisc.edu/teresa-thuemling/
https://www.iea.cc/award/triennial.html
https://www.iea.cc/award/triennial.html


 

 

 

Keep in touch with WIHSE! 

Twitter   LinkedIn  wihse.engr.wisc.edu 

 

You are receiving these emails because you have attended a WIHSE event or expressed interest 
in WIHSE. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please email WIHSE 
(wihse@engr.wisc.edu)  

 

https://lists.wisc.edu/t/52242806/143422177/3727130/3012/
https://lists.wisc.edu/t/52242806/143422177/3727131/3013/
https://lists.wisc.edu/t/52242806/143422177/3727132/3014/
mailto:wihse@engr.wisc.edu

